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MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: November 8, 2011 
 
 
At the meeting on November 14, 2011, we will recognize Glenbrook South High School for their 
successful Golden Telethon for Youth Services of Glenview/Northbrook during our Students and 
Staff Who Excel segment. 
 
During the 24-hour telethon on November 4 and 5, approximately $80,000 was raised to preserve 
services such as crisis interventions, violence prevention, counseling, outreach and mentoring 
programs.  
 
Principal Brian Wegley, Assistant Principal for Student Services Jim Shellard, Broadcast 
Instructor Mark Ferguson, and a number of student leaders will be in attendance to speak on 
behalf of this effort and receive their special honor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


